
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Extension Request
JimB@newelkcoal.com <JimB@newelkcoal.com> Mon, Jul 29, 2024 at 9:46 AM
To: "Gibson - DNR, Amber" <amber.gibson@state.co.us>
Cc: jimb@newelkcoal.com

Amber,

Thank you for your kindness it is sincerely appreciated. If we can get an extension on the violations as well that will help
us out considerably. Two things are happening:

1. It looks like the mine is going to sell and should be an official item tomorrow afternoon per information given to me.
2. The gentleman that is purchasing the mine has made an agreement with a sub-contractor that will employ a couple

of us to do a little work here at the New Elk and a little at the Lorencito site..

When I get more information I will share it with you immediately.

Thank you

 

Jim Begano

Warehouse manager

New Elk Coal Co.

12250 Colorado Hwy 12

Weston, Colorado 81091

719-631-6143
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